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26 September 2023 
 
AS Van Wey 
fyi-request-23436-ad0461df@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Kia ora Amy 
 
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-027961 
Thank you for your follow-up request of 22 September 2023, asking for the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

I am following up to request the Video and audio recording meetings Policy, which ACC did not 
included in my original request regarding the use of audio/visual applications, such as Zoom. 

 
The requested policy is attached 
As staff names were not requested, they have been deemed outside the scope of your request and 
removed.  
 
As this information may be of interest to other members of the public 
ACC has decided to proactively release a copy of this response on ACC’s website. All requester data, 
including your name and contact details, will be removed prior to release. The released response will be 
made available www.acc.co.nz/resources/#/category/12. 
 
If you have any questions about this response, please get in touch 
You can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.  
 
Ngā mihi 

 
Sara Freitag 
Acting Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement 
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